
Editor’s Notice

The July 2004 issue of the International Endodontic

Journal contained an article entitled ‘Investigation of

the root canal configurations of mandibular permanent

teeth in the Turkish population’ (International Endodon-

tic Journal, 37, 494–499, 2004) which is substantially

similar to an article that was published in the June

2004 issue of the Journal of Endodontics entitled

‘Evaluation of the root canal configurations of the

mandibular and maxillary permanent teeth by gender

in the Turkish population’ (Journal of Endodontics, 30,

391–398, 2004).

The data presented in the IEJ and JOE articles

contain a large number of instances in which figures

are identical.

This notice is intended to alert authors that final

versions of manuscripts submitted to the IEJ must be

accompanied by a Copyright Assignment Form which

includes the clear statement that an article is an

original work and is not being considered for publi-

cation elsewhere. Our editorial policy is that authors

must obtain permission to reuse material from other

articles and acknowledge the source of this material.

We take most seriously any departure from these

standards and reserve the right to ban offending

authors from the IEJ.

ª 2004 International Endodontic Journal International Endodontic Journal, 37, 729, 2004 729




